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THE 40TH SESSION OF THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW (UPR), UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA’S STATEMENT ON THE TOGOLESE REPUBLIC, 

24 JANUARY 2022

The United Republic of Tanzania congratulates Togo for its comprehensive national report. 

We commend Togo for implementing various initiatives including the harmonization of legislation with instruments as well as ratifications, the adoption of national and sectoral policies and programmes, which have been undertaken to implement the recommendations accepted during the last Universal Periodic Review.

We congratulate Togo for the initiatives taken to promote gender equality; improve maternal and child health; improve access to clean and safe water as well as put measures to increase access to education.

We recommend Togo to continue to implement the road map of the National Development Plan for 2020-2025 to ensure among other things,  more jobs for young people will be created and people’s living standards is further improved.

The United Republic of Tanzania wishes the delegation of Togo a successful Universal Periodic Review.
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